Louise Starkey

From: adrian kavur <kavurpl@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, 25 October 2019 5:36 PM

To: Louise Starkey

Subject: Attention Regional director assessments Catherine hill subdivision MP10_0204-
MOD-7

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Adrian Kavur
15 Ironbark rd Morisset NSW
Attention: Director-Regional Assessments

| am writing to inform you that | approve of this development please approve this ASAP.

It would be great to have a shop close by this is why | support this.

Also can you please allow stack stone to be allowed on all buildings.

Please allow dogs in cathine hill bay at the moment there are more dogs there then | seen in any suburb.
Thanks for allowing glass panels for use on balcony's.

| do not give any money to any politicians.



